STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Adequacy ReView, TR-3, Beech Hill Quarries, M1981-277

mdllbs@earthlink.net <mdllbs@earthlink.net> Mon, Oct 17, 2022 at 2:45 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick, | am requesting a 30 day extension request for the Adequacy Review, TR-3, Beech Hill Quarries, M1981-277 to be able to get
more accurate GPS locations with my surveyor.

Thanks, Mike Loukonen

Loukonen Bros. Stone

From: Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 5:18 AM

To: michael loukonen <mdllbs@earthlink.net>

Subject: Re: Adequacy ReView, TR-3, Beech Hill Quarries, M1981-277

Good Morning,

The decision date for TR-3 is Monday October 24, 2022 which is in 7 days. If you will be needing an extension to that date please
submit an extension request in a stand alone email specifying the number of days for the extension request.

Please allow the Division sufficient time to review your responses.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick

On Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 10:32 AM Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> wrote:

Good Morning,

Please find attached to this email a copy of the Division's Adequacy Review Letter for TR-3 at the Beech HIll Quarries.

A hard copy will not be mailed unless specifically requested.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,



Patrick

Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106

Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Address for FedEx, UPS, or hand delivery:
1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov

Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]



